
January 12, 2024 
 
Hello Room 16 Families, 
 
Happy New Year!  Today, I sent home the directions for the Heritage Doll project and 
attached the paper doll. I am attaching a soft copy to this email in case the directions get 
lost. Please make sure your child has chosen their country and you have signed the 
parent permission form by Friday, January 19th.  
 
Thank you for your support with this project.  If the project didn’t make it home, you 
may find the directions at https://www.inclasswithmrspeters.com/projects.html 
 
-Mrs. Peters 

https://www.inclasswithmrspeters.com/projects.html

